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Dear Professor Qiu Yong,

On behalf of the National University of Singapore (NUS), it is my great pleasure to congratulate
Tsinghua University’s 110" Anniversary!

Since the founding year in 1911, Tsinghua University has made remarkable achievements.
Tsinghua is not only one of China’'s most prestigious and influential university, but a
comprehensive research university with all-round excellence highly regarded globally. We
applaud Tsinghua's dedication in nurturing students with self-discipline and social commitment,
the virtues are essential in today’s complex and adverse world and keys to excel as future
leaders of the world.

Among the many notable contributions, Tsinghua University spearheaded the establishment
of the Asian Universities Alliance (AUA) in April 2017, bringing together 15 top universities in
Asia to address regional and global challenges. AUA plays a significant role in connecting
universities in Asia and contributes to the Asian higher education landscape through various
AUA programmes.

Through our long-standing and multifaceted partnerships, university alliances and networks,
Tsinghua and NUS shared many common goals and visions, we look forward to continuing
the friendship and partnerships with Tsinghua.

Under your leadership, | am confident that you will continue to bring Tsinghua to greater
heights. Once again, | warmly extend my very best wishes for continued success at Tsinghua
University as you celebrate this momentous occasion.

Happy Birthday, Tsinghua!

With my best wishes,

TAN Eng Chye
President
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